

Children's Medical Research Institute ACN 002 684 737

Street: 214 Hawkesbury Rd Westmead NSW 2145 Australia

Postal: Locked Bag 23 Wentworthville NSW 2145 Australia Tel 02 9687 2800 Fax 02 9687 2120 Freecall 1800 436 437

www.cmri.com.au

22<sup>nd</sup> July 2010

Mr Wayne Richards Humph Hall 85 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS

Dear Wayne

On behalf of all the ladies on the Beecroft Committee, I would like to thank you and all of your musicians, for the great entertainment you gave us on Sunday at the Castle Pines Village.

Everyone attending the day was so thrilled with your music and skits and are all interested in seeing you all again., so we did pass around your flyers for "Razzle Dazzle", so expect to see some of our members at your future events.

Thank you again for a great afternoon, which helped us raise around \$2500.00 for the day.

Yours faithfully

Jean Wall Secretary

Beecroft CMRI.